I am honored to be here today on behalf of the Government Finance Officers Association to present the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award to the City of Palm Beach Gardens.
The Distinguished Budget Presentation Award Program has been in operation since 1984. The purpose of the program is to encourage governments to prepare budget documents of the highest quality for the benefit of citizens and other parties with a vital interest in the budget process.  During the program's existence, it has gained widespread recognition among public-sector budget professionals as an important indicator of a government's commitment to be accountable to its stakeholders.

To earn the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award, the City had to substantially conform to the program's demanding criteria, which incorporate the guidelines of the National Advisory Council on State and Local Budgeting.

	This is not the first time that the City has received this honor.  Rather, today’s presentation marks the 19th consecutive year that the City has received the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award.  Such a record reflects the professionalism, commitment, and hard work of numerous individuals including Finance Administrator Allan Owens, Deputy Finance Director Mary Anderson-Pickle and the entire Finance department.  It also reflects the high degree of dedication, leadership, and guidance of the City Council and City Manager, Ron Ferris.


In addition to the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award, the City has also received special recognition awards from the GFOA:  the Special Performance Measures Recognition award and the Special Capital Recognition award.  For the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2011, the City was the only entity in the United States to receive both special recognition awards.

For the fiscal year beginning October 1, 2015, the City once again received the Special Capital Recognition award.   Of the 1,522 awards presented in the US and Canada, the City was one of only eleven governments to receive this recognition and the only one in the Florida.
The Government Finance Officers Association hopes that this award to the City of Palm Beach Gardens will serve as an example and encourage others to strive for the same high standards in their own budget documents.

Therefore, it is my privilege, on behalf of the Government Finance Officers Association, to present to the City of Palm Beach Gardens this Distinguished Budget Presentation Award.

Congratulations!

